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As automotive repair has been designated essential, Stan’s Service Station, located just east 
of Gary on Lake Street, will remain open and offering non-contact options to serve 
customers who must continue to get to work in a reliable vehicle, as well as those 
remaining at home for the safety of everyone. 
 
Our priority is keeping our employees and customers safe. 
 
We have implemented a sanitation process: 

o Sanitizing employee and guest touch points in the shop (doors, counters, etc) 
o Sanitizing employee and guest touch points on every vehicle (doors, steering 

wheels, etc.) 
o Washing hands after every guest interactions and/or wearing gloves 

 
We are offering NON-CONTACT service and social distancing: 

o We are offering vehicle pick-up/drop-off with NO interaction except on the phone. 
o We will come to your home or work and pick up your vehicle and drop it off 

when the service is complete. 
o You can drop off your vehicle and keys at Stan’s Service without any 

interaction. 
o Accepting payments on the phone, as well as other options that can be arranged. 
o Each of our employees has their own service bay and tools, which allow for social 

distancing in our shop 
o While our waiting room is open, we are happy to offer a number of options to allow 

you to remain at home or work while we service your vehicle 
 
All of us at Stan’s Service Station are taking this situation seriously and are dedicated to 
the safety of our employees and customers, while staying open to help those in need. 
Please call us with any questions and to make an appointment: 630-894-1770 
 

Hours of Operation:  
Monday – Thursday 7:45AM-6:00PM 

Friday 7:45AM-5:00pm  
 

 
 
 


